
WWW.DELOCK.COM Recall

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

We have unfortunately found that there is a technical problem with item 62722 (Delock Audio Converter 
Digital > Analogue with 3.5 mm Stereo Jack female) regarding the included A/C adapter SF789.

Due to a production error, the Euro plug of the A/C adapter has too small dimensions. This may cause the 
power supply to slip out of the socket.

 

Although no failure is known to date, we ask all customers not to use the power supply SF789 any more 
and to dispose it properly.

A new power supply can be requested from Delock by sending us a purchase receipt with delivery 
address and phone number.

We would like to apologize to all concerned customers for the inconveniences caused.

Contact Address Delock:

rma@delock.de
Tel: +49 30 84 59 08-148

Your Delock Team


